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September 9, 2017  
 

Last Ferry Run from Daufuskie Island September 10 at 12 Noon 
 
Due to the inclement weather forecasted with Hurricane Irma, South Carolina Governor Henry McMaster 
issued a mandatory evacuation order starting today, Saturday, September 9 at 10 a.m. for the following barrier 
islands in Beaufort County - Daufuskie Island, Fripp Island, Harbour Island, Hilton Head Island, and Hunting 
Island.  Re-entry to the affected barrier islands will be prohibited until the evacuation order is lifted.  All other 
portions of Beaufort County are open.   
 
The last ferry run from Daufuskie Island is currently scheduled for 12 noon tomorrow, Sunday, September 10, 
pending weather conditions.  Ferry services will be suspended after that time. 
 
For more information, visit http://www.daufuskieislandferry.com or call 843-940-7704.  
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